
State of Florida 

DATE: January 4,2002 
TO: 
FROM: Lorena A. Espinoza, Staff Attorney, Division of Legal Services 
RE: 

All Parties of Record and Interested Persons 

Docket No. 010396-WS - Application for staff-assisted rate case 
Burkim Enterprises, Inc. 

Please note that an informal meeting between Commission staff and Tino Gonzalez, Esquire, 
who represents a developer, has been scheduled at the following time and place: 

Monday, January 7,2002, 1O:OO a.m. 
Gerald L. Gunter Building, Conference Room 362 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss in general the hearing process for staff-assisted rate 
cases and the procedural implications of protesting the proposed agency action of the Commission 
in the above-referenced docket. Attendance is not required. However, all interested persons are 
encouraged to attend. If you have any questions about the meeting, please call Lorena Espinoza, 
Staff Attorney, at (850) 413-6185. 

LAE/dm 

cc: Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
Division of Regulatory Oversight (Vandiver, Winston) 
Division of Economic Regulation (Fitch, T. Davis, Lingo, Merta, Rendell) 


